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CALL FOR STATEMENTS OF INTEREST 

 
The Department of Law of the Università degli Studi Roma Tre is seeking to fill a tenured 
position at the associate level (professore associato) in any field of legal science or in a 
field directly related to the needs of legal education with an aim to strengthen its profile 
in the European and international context. 
In particular the Department wishes to involve the new member of its Faculty in the 
following areas: 

 Classes entirely taught in languages different from Italian of significant 
importance in the practice of future lawyers 

 Legal clinics 
 Preparation and coaching of the Roma Tre teams that participate in  international 

moot-court competitions 
 European and international research projects 
 Dual degree programmes with foreign academic institutions. 

Applications are invited from researchers in any field of legal scholarship. Researchers 
interested should already hold a post as associate professor (or equivalent) in academic 
institutions, or possess the public titles that enable them to access such a tenured 
position (such as the Italian ‘Abilitazione scientifica nazionale’). 
They should also have an established track record of publications of international 
dissemination and be able to prove participation in important research projects, excellent 
evaluations in courses held, and experience in teaching in institutions (foreign 
institutions included), different from the one to which they belong. 
All the aspects concerning salaries, teaching loads, and legal status are regulated by the 
relevant Italian laws and by the by-laws of the Università Roma Tre and of the 
Department of Law. 
Those interested who belong to foreign academic institutions are invited to verify, in 
advance, all pension and social security issues. 
The person selected is expected to teach in the law degree programme (Laurea magistrale 
in giurisprudenza – LMG/01) which is a 5-year programme. In that respect knowledge of 
Italian is required. 
Statements of interest must be presented no later than January 23rd, 2015 at the 
following address (lawvacancies@uniroma3.it) using the attached template. 
On the basis of the statements of interest received the Department will decide whether to 
proceed, indicating the field of the law in which the formal call for candidacies will be 
opened and to which any researcher – even if he/she has not previously expressed 
interest - possessing the appropriate qualifications may apply. 
 
Rome, 20th November 2014 
 
Paolo Benvenuti 
Director of the Department of Law 
University Roma Tre 
 
 
  


